Upcoming

Events

WWW.

Kindergarten Graduation 5/17
8th Grade Graduation 5/18
Last Day of School/Field 5/19
Day **Full Day **

School Board Meeting 5/20

SPRINGBLUFFPIRATES.COM

573-457-8302
adanz@springbluffpirates.com

Spring Bluff R-XV

PLEASE REMEMBER
The last day of school is Wednesday!

Please be sure all lunch accounts are paid in full prior to the last
day. Paper lunch bills went home yesterday with all students that
, have a negative balance. Any questions, please call
' Amy Danz @ 457-8302

Mrs. Bullock’s first grade class created two types of
“helicoptors” and took them outside to find out which type
would fly the best.

**UPDATE ON _GRADUATION NEWS***
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Attention Parents: Ifyour child has medicine at school in the nurse’s office,

please contact Mrs. Perry, bperry@springbluffpirates.com or call 457-8302, to pick up
the leftovers before summer break.

**High $chool B;IS Schedule, May

' May 20—Spring Bluff not in session.,

20-May 25**

bus route, will leave Spring Bluff @ 7:15 a.m. for
High School. Bus will take students home after
High School dismissal.

May 21—Spring Bluff not in session.

Sullivan High School—full day, normal morning bus
route, will leave Spring Bluff @ 7:15 a.m. for High
School. Bus will take students home after High
School dismissal.

May 24—Spring Bluff Summer School—full day.

Sullivan High School—full day, normal morning bus

route, will leave Spring Bluff @ 7:15 a.m. for High
School. Bus will take students home after High
School dismissal.

' May 25—Spring Bluff Summer School—full day.

Sullivan High School—Early out @ 12:20 p.m.; High
School bus will take students home at that time.
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Come join the fun!

Summer School
May 24-June 17

cocecocetece:

£¥ You can register your child(ren) through the
link on the district’s website.

L¥ students currently enrolled in kindergarten

—seventh grade are eligible to attend.

cotete

£} Kindergarten camp will be held for incoming
students

August 9-12.
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LIBRARY NEWS:

The last day of school is Wednesday,
May 19th. Please look for any missing
library books your child may have mis-
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placed and return them to school.
Thank youl!
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Attention 7th Grad

e Parents

Just a friendly reminder that your upcoming 8th grade student will need to have up to date immunizations

« to attend school next year. The required immunizations include:

MCV 3 and Tdap 2

(Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine and Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis)

* bperry@springbluffpirates.com.

Please send verification to school to be updated. If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Perry at




